
                Upper Mifflin Township / Special Meeting  
                                      May 2, 2024 / 7:30 PM 
 
Agenda: Derreck Cassell Junk Yard Application for License  
 
Heidi Called the meeting to order  
 
Kingsley explained the purpose of the meeting was to review the Junkyard ordinance with 
Derreck to see if he has met all requirements.  
 
The Fence was the main issue. Derreck and his wife commented that they were working on 
bringing the fence into compliance.  
 
We discussed keeping the rodent population down. Derreck complained about rodents in 
the area and that they have contracted with a pest service to meet that requirement. 
 
Sally Winder pointed out some details to the fence requirement.  
 
Kingsley asked: If we issue the license with a requirement to have all compliance issues 
completed could they have them done within sixty days. Derreck agreed he could and 
would. 
 
Heidi requested that the sixty-day requirement be in writing and asked Sally Winder to draw 
up a statement for Derreck to sign at our next regular meeting. WE will make this an agenda 
item and vote on the reissue of the license at that time.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:25 PM  
 
 
 
 
 
Kingsley Blasco 
Board of Supervisors 


